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Officers 

Officers Elected at Annual Meeting 
 

Membership meetings are held the 1
st

 

Monday of every month at 7:00 pm. If a 
President: Kevin Philpot 608-576-4392 

Vice President Pete Rustad  608-206-1028 

Secretary: Deb Wethal   608-669-2455 

Treasurer: Steve Gotzion 608-576-1735 

 
Board of Directors 

 
Scott Brickson 608-575-4245 

Steve Grams 608-764-1771 

Mike Grob 608-770-5806 

Ryan Madden 920-691-6082 

Jerry Matzelle 920-945-0118 

Tracy Miller 608-576-6728 
 

 
WE HAVE GONE ELECTRONIC 

Visit  www.deerfieldrodandgunclub.com where you will find all 

pertinent information as well as trap standings. Like us on Facebook 

to get periodic updates.  And lastly, please provide your e-mail 

address so we can save paper by e-mailing these newsletter updates. 
 

 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!! 

This club was founded on and is still supported by volunteers. 

We need your help!  Please do not hesitate to sign-up, or just 

show up at any of our events to lend a hand.  Thank you! 

 
BAR NEWS:  OPEN TO PUBLIC SUNDAYS FROM 

10-6. Members:  Purchase your first beverage and you will get 

one more for free (good on first purchase only.) 

PUBLIC NOTICE:  Open trap for non-members is available 

every Sunday.  Cost is $6.00/25 birds. 

holiday, Mtg. is following Monday. 

All members are encouraged to attend. 
 

2016 CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 
April 24      Merchandise Shoot 

April 27    Spring League Banquet 

May 3,4,5, 10, 11, 12    Summer League Practice 

May 17, 18, 19     Summer League Starts 

June 18  First Wing Theater Barn Dance 

June 26     Merchandise Shoot 

July 23     EOD Benefit Shoot 

August 27   Trap Shoot/Chicken BBQ 

August 28 Chicken Shoot/Raffle/Chicken BBQ 

September 7     Summer Trap Banquet 

September 8, 10 , 13, 15, 17                                             Hunter Safety 

(Ranges closed 9/10 & 9/17) 

 
September 14                                                               Fall League Starts 

October 2                                                                Fall League Banquet 

January 4                                                                Winter League Starts 

IN NEED OF fundraising/donation  ideas for potential 

building improvements! Please e-mail Steve Grams at 

evets195@gmail.com 

 
ATTENTION ALL ARCHERS! Interested in a 3D archery range? If we have enough interest we are looking at setting up a 24 

station, 8 target range with some elevated stations.  ATTENTION RIFLE/PISTOL SHOOTERS! Interested in a rifle/pistol 

league this summer (Tues/Wed/Thur  nights)? If interested in either send an email to Kevin Philpot at  csphilpot@hotmail.com 
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